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Tynewater Primary School - a thinking-caring learning community   Information for Parents 27/1/16

Dear Parents / Carers,
	Please find the following items attached by email / enclosed:
	For:

	Term 3 Information from 4 January to 24 March 2016

· Diary Information will be regularly updated on our School Website.

· All Parents are welcome to any Assembly.

	Nursery to P7

	Form for preferred date / time for P1 to P7 Parent-Pupil-Teacher Meetings on Thursday 3, Friday 4 and Wednesday 9 March to be returned by Monday 1 February
	P1 to P7

	Invitation to Parents / Grandparents as Volunteer Helpers
	Nursery to P7
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	Friday 12 February: Nursery to P7 Open Time

Please come along to learn about what your child has been learning and to celebrate his/her achievements.


Focus on Mathematics

Please look at each Class’s display board in the main corridor / dining area

Younger siblings are most welcome, but could they please be supervised throughout.
    8.30 to   9.15
Morning Nursery pupils Parents’ / Carers’ ‘Stay and Play’

    9.15 to   9.35
Nursery to P7 Assembly: Presentation of Certificates ONLY

    9.40 to 10.20 
P1 to P7 Open Time for Parents / Carers
  10.20 to 10.50
Parents’ Café for School Funds (10.30 to 10.45 with Staff)



– Donations of homebaking are most welcome
    2.45 to  3.30
Afternoon Nursery pupils Parents’ / Carers’ ‘Stay and Play’
School Improvement Plan Priorities

During this term (Term 3: January to March) teachers are focusing on:

· Developing our pupils as ‘assessment-capable learners’

· Improving learning and teaching related to Mathematics
· Working towards Level 1 recognition as a UNICEF Rights Respecting School
In recent weeks all P1 to P7 pupils have had an opportunity to put forward their views about;
· The 2nd draft of our new School Aims
· Promoting healthy eating
· Promoting reading for enjoyment

· Organizing a school designing and making challenge.

Thank you to:

· Three Parents who have offered to speak with children about their employment and skills.  We will contact them to arrange a date and time.
· The many parents who responded to the ‘Travel to School Survey’.

Staffing – We welcome:

· Mrs Fiona Donaldson as temporary, full-time Learning Assistant to 24 March.
· Ms Sam Garland as temporary Relief Childcare Development Worker with our Morning and Afternoon Nursery Classes on Thursdays and Fridays.
Thank you
· Our contributions to BBC Children in Need raised an amazing £455.
As always, please speak with me if you have any concerns, questions, feedback or suggestions, or simply need to talk through something.  If you have an idea, I am always happy to hear from you.  Our school welcomes your approach to speak with you about any matter relating to your child(-ren) or our school.

We look forward to working with you each day to support your child(-ren)’s learning as much as possible.
With best wishes for our Spring Term,

Douglas Lawson    Head Teacher 
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